Final register for Rural
Representative Election available for
public inspection

The 2018 final register for the Rural Representative Election (RRE) 1is
available for public inspection from today (October 19). The register
includes particulars of registered electors of Existing Villages, Indigenous
Villages and Composite Indigenous Villages and Market Towns.

A full copy of the register for the RRE is available for inspection at
the Electoral Registration Officer's office at the Home Affairs Department,
30/F, Southorn Centre, 130 Hennessy Road, Wan Chai, while the copy of the
relevant divisions of the register for a rural area are available for
inspection at the offices of the Assistant Electoral Registration Officers in
the respective New Territories District Offices.

Members of the public can inspect the register for the RRE during
ordinary business hours from 9am to lpm and 2pm to 6pm, from Monday to Friday
(except public holidays).

For enquiries, please call 2152 1521.
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